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As a lifetime Oregon resident, I strongly object to this piece of legislation that is a 

carbon copy of the unconstitutional Measure 114.  The actions of the Democrat 

Supermajority makes me sick. Do not trample on our God given constitutional right to 

bear arms in this country and this state. This bill spits in the face of Oregonians, 

established US Supreme Court rulings, and the constitution of the United States. You 

know this will be taken to court and you are happy to spend tax our payer money to 

defend it.  Stop this piece of unconstitutional legislation now. 


